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5th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: School Class Photographs 

 

Assalamu Alaikum 

 

I hope this letter reaches you in good of health and Imaan.  

 

The School photographs have been arranged to take place on Wednesday 12
th

 June 2024.  

The Photographer will be in from 1.30pm onwards and will taking class only photographs. 

 

If you DO NOT wish for your child/children to have their class photograph taken, please 

complete the reply slip below and return to your class teacher by Tuesday 11
th

 June 2024. 

 

Jazak'Allah khair  

 

Wasalaam 

 

 
D. Ghafori  

Headteacher 

 

 

Reply Slip – Children NOT participating in class photographs 

 

 

I do not want my child_______________________________________Class:_____________ 

to have his/her class photograph taken on Wednesday 12
th

 June 2024. 

 

 

 

Parent’s/Carer’s signature:_____________________________________________________  
 

Date:_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Executive Head: Mrs M. Mohamed BSC.HONS, LPSH, PGCE, PG.DIP 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D. Ghafori 
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